
I appreciate the many responsibilities of the Council-and the 
pressure they are under from Central Govt but they represent us -
the ordinary people of Warrington in protecting the environment 
of the Borough and its residents including the most vulnerable . 

1. The environment is already threatened by air pollution and 
increasing traffic. There is danger to both wild life and to the 
human population from increasing traffic pollution which 
contributes significantly to Global Warming. The Council surely 
recognise their responsibility to act reasonably in considering the 
number of new homes the area can ecologically sustain to retain a 
balance .. 

2. The Council should be independent in reaching a decision on 
behalf to its residents. This is not simply a selfish desire to protect 
what already exists but is a life and death concern for the future of 
the surrounding countryside and the health and well being of each 
member of the Community -particularly the vulnerable of the 
areas under consideration .. 

3. PLEASE act wisely and remember the fragile environment in 
considering the application for SUCH a huge increase in homes in 
this area.You have the trust and faith of the residents and their 
futures and those of their f: 

Yours Faithfully 
Timothy Ardem 




